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Pastor’s Blog

   I need to develop godly attitudes.
 
 A) Pray for godly attitudes in general & certain attitudes in 
 particular.
 B) Ask others to pray the same thing for you.
 C) Repeat the attitude to help it sink in. Do this in conjunction 
 with A & B!
 
   Attitudes. 

 1. Today and every day God is worthy of praise..
 2. Every person I meet has been crowned with glory by God.
 3. Whatever glory I have is bestowed by God in His grace.

   I need to grow in prayer.
 
 A great way to do this is to learn to pray the Bible. Pray this prayer  
 until  you can pray without reading:  
 
 Dear God, Your word tells me that You are majestic and glorious and
 worthy of the highest praise. I know so little of this! Please, in Your
 mercy, grow in me a humble sense of Your majesty and Your glory.
 Please grow in me an appetite to praise You and the habit of 
 praising You. In Jesus’ name, Amen.

   I need to get God’s word in my mind and heart.
   
 “O Lord, our Lord, how majestic is Your name in all the earth; You  
 whose glory is chanted above the heavens.” 
 
 Psalm 8:1

   I need to do something or start to do something.
 
 Complete the following sentence: “In light of God’s word, the Holy  
 Spirit is leading me to ____________________________________.”  
   

 REAL JESUS | REAL MIRACLES
 
 Scripture text: Mark 4:35-41
 First Reading: Romans 6:3-11

PASTORS BLOG | I CAN’T EVANGELIZE!

Dear friends,

Many of us believe we cannot evangelize. If we are in an evangelical church, 
we will occasionally feel guilty about this. Our life seems marked by  
unanswered prayer, by-passed opportunities, and clumsy efforts. You are not 
alone. Hopefully the following words will encourage you.

First, you never have to carry the weight of evangelism. It is not yours to 
carry. God is the only one who can turn a person’s heart. He is the only true 
evangelist.

Second, God usually uses ordinary people as He evangelizes. Some become 
Christians through dreams or some other miraculous intervention. 
However, cases like this seem to be the exception rather than the rule. God 
uses ordinary people like you and me to bear witness to Jesus. The Holy 
Spirit uses “our” words to bring a person to saving faith.

Third, God uses a “team” of people to evangelize. You do not have to do all 
of the witnessing. If you talk to adult converts, you will usually hear how 
God used a variety of people as part of the journey which culminated in the 
person becoming a Christian. So when an opportunity arises, bear simply 
witness to the fact that you are a follower of Jesus. You are part of a series of 
encounters that God is using.

Fourth, God wants us to pray that people will come to saving faith in Jesus. 
Please consider praying for at least three people every day. Be simple. Be 
humble. Pray something like, “Dear God, please bring A, B and C to a saving 
faith in Jesus Christ.”

Fifth, God wants us to pray for people involved in intentional evangelism. 
Churches and people will organize events like “Vacation Bible School” or 
“Alpha Courses” or “Christianity Explored” These events have an evangelistic 
heart. Pray for them! Ask God to use these events to bring people to saving 
faith in Jesus.

Sixth, God wants to use the local church in evangelism. Please pray that God 
will use your local church in evangelism. Pray that the public worship times 
will be evangelistic. Pray that the people of the church will bear witness to 
Jesus. Pray that the church will organize times of intentional evangelism. 
Pray that the church will prayerfully and financially support intentional 
evangelism.

Seventh, if you fail, do not despair or give up or become cynical. Ask
God to help you today and tomorrow. Please pray for me!
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